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Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you had a good summer break. We at Brompton Academy are looking forward to 
welcoming students to start the new academic year. 

Year 7 students return on Tuesday, 5th September 2023, from 8.00am at the main 
Academy entrance. 

All students return on Wednesday, 6th September 2023, to be on site by no later than 
8.25am. 

It appears we are facing some hot weather over the coming weeks. Can students please 
arrive at the Academy in their full Academy uniform. Student will then be allowed to remove 
uniform items, such as the blazer or jumper during the day in line with the day’s temperature 
and learning activity. Can your child please be provided with a refillable water bottle so they 
can visit the water fountains at the appropriate times to remain hydrated. 

You may be aware that there has been some media coverage recently about the use of 
Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC) in educational settings. We have 
completed a survey and can confirm that there is no RAAC present on site at Brompton 
Academy. Therefore, we will continue to function as normal. 

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to seeing the students over the next 
few days. 

Yours faithfuly  

 
D.R. Walters 
Principal 

 

 
 


